## District 2 AWSC Report

We are working to get people involved at the District level by presenting quarterly workshops. We are looking into the possibility of bringing the district meeting and workshops to the groups.

Our public outreach to the Marion Sheriff's Women's Detention Center is still going strong. It has recently been turned over to a new member to head it up. It is still supported by our district and continues to have regular attendees and success stories.

Our recent effort to get a Spanish speaking meeting started in Ocala has become stalled. We will be revisiting this possible addition.

We are celebrating our new Alateen group. It is the only one in our district and has four members. They are meeting in Gainesville on Wednesdays. There is a passion for helping teens and we want to maintain momentum. We will petition AFG Area 9 to allow District 2 to host the 2016 Alateen Round Up.

With gratitude for service,

Bob Ci

District Representative